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Year 6 - Stalls at the Summer Fair on Friday 12th July 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
For the last three years, as part of the Year 6’s Young Leadership Scheme our Year 
6’s have the opportunity to run their own stall, working closely alongside the BSA. 
 
The children have seriously impressed us with their inspiration and enthusiasm and it 
is a good opportunity for them to consider and learn new practical skills: for example, 
how to plan a stall, identify things they need, team work and responsibilities, costings, 
advertising, and so on.  
 

The fair will take place on Friday 12th July from 3:30 to 5pm; because this is 

an after school event, we need your permission please for your child to be allowed to 
take part in the fair.  
 
If you could complete the permission slip below please by Thursday 11th July. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Pollitt and Miss Gibaud 
…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Year 6 - Stalls at the Summer Fair on Friday 12th July 
 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………  
 

 
I give permission for my child to run a stall between 3:30 - 5.pm 
 
 
I understand that my child is my responsibility during this time.  
 

 
 
Parent’s/Carer’s signature: ………………………………………………….…… 
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